
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 30, 2014 

Dear  President/ Secretary General/ Bowlers  

Re : World Bowling Tour 2014 

On behalf of Thai Tenpin Bowling Association we would like to confirmed that 
World Bowling Tour, Thailand is still working on August 18 – 25, 2014. We would 
like to confirmed that the situation in Thailand is not too bad as you can see on TV   
or read by newspaper. Also the situation now is in good condition and safety and also 
most is under control we promise we will do the best for our tournament and take 
care all of you while stay in Thailand. Thailand is still the land of smile for every 
body. 
 
Best regards 
 
 
Suwalai Satrulee 
(secretary general) 
 


